
January 1, 2016
Dear Ms. ,
We recently received your answer sheet from the 8th and final lesson in “Finding the Church of the Bible” correspondence course. You did a great job with this lesson and answered most of the questions correctly. A few questions were answered incorrectly and information pertaining to the correct answer for those questions is provided below.
Congratulations! You have completed our free “The Church Jesus Built” correspondence course. Enclosed with this letter you will find a certificate of completion. It is our hope that this study of God’s Word has bee[image: image1.jpg]CHURCH-
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n beneficial for you.
Additionally, if you would like for an individual to meet with you for additional study or if you are ready to commit your life to God by confessing your faith in Jesus Christ, repenting of your sins, and being baptized for the forgiveness of your sins then we would gladly assist you in making those arrangements.
If you are looking for a church home then might I suggest:
· _ Church of Christ located at _ in _.
This may be the end of your participation in this course but we pray that it is only the beginning of your study of God’s Word!
In Him,
Teacher Name
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